
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Western Weber Planning Commission will hold a public hearing 
during their meeting on August 8, 2023 at 5:00 PM at the Weber Center located at 2380 
Washington Blvd, Ogden on the first floor in the commission chambers.  
 
The following item will be considered at the public hearing: 
 
ZTA 2023-05: An amendment to the Manufacturing-Technology (M-T) zoning use table, allowing 
for “Critical Infrastructure Facility (Data Center, Data Warehousing, Data Processing)” as a 
permitted use. 
 
Questions or comments regarding this proposal can be sent to Bill Cobabe at 
bcobabe@webercountyutah.gov. 
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